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We have counted our final donations now from our sponsored walk at Woodstock Residential Care Home on Tuesday 21

September.

Everyone has been so generous and we couldn’t have done it without the support of our residents, staff, family members and

local community.

We have raised a fantastic £710 ourselves, with a price match from Barclays Bank taking us to a massive grand total of £1420!

We couldn't be more thrilled at this amazing fundraising effort from everyone involved.

We would like to thank all the families and everyone who helped and donated to get this amazing grand total.

Click here to view photos from our wonderful walk.

 

https://woodstock.nellsar.com/national-alzheimers-day-sponsored-walk-at-woodstock-residential-care-home/

